For the attention of Principals and Senior Schooling staff including: Deputy Principals of Senior School, Heads of Senior School, Heads of Department Senior School, Guidance Officers, Careers Counsellors, Vet Coordinators, AP Curriculum, SAT’s Coordinators, Work Placement Coordinators and staff that may benefit from this information

Queensland Youth Industry Links Inc. (QYIL) would like to hear from practitioners that are interested in forming a Senior Phase Network to identify Professional Development needs for the Moreton Region. Those interested will form a working group partnering with Queensland Youth Industry Links Inc. (QYIL) to identify regional areas of interest and to formalise a network to meet the needs of the Region

The Goal of the Working Group is to develop a Regional network to facilitate opportunities for professional capacity building and opportunities for people in the senior phase of learning

Please see the attached flyer for more information and to nominate your topics for PD and to register to become a member of the working group

For more information please contact:

